
    
     

   

 

 
     

      
   

  
 

  

 

              
         

                 
               

              
         

                 
                    

                
               

                
                   

              
             

                
                 

                 
                    

               
               

             
            

              
               

               
               

                 
                    

      



              
                

               
              

            
             

                       
                   

                 
                     

                  
                 

              
              

                  
               

                
                

                    
                 

                   
                   
         

                    
                

                  
                    
                  
               

                

               
                  

               
                

               
                 

               
                

                    
       

                 
                

                



someone produce some sort of guide to help families through the maze and steer people like us in
the right direction in the first place. I cannot begin to tell you how many phone calls I might make
to access either a service or equipment. I have found that I have become a lot more assertive as this
is the only way to be heard. In the beginning we were both rather uncomfortable when it came to
accepting help and we still come across some ignorant people who do not think we need help or
special assistance, however we realize that without assistance it will be Lachlan who suffers
ultimately.

We would also like to see the Government somehow determine the needs of children like Lachlan
on an individual basis instead of just a monetary threshold. While it appears on paper that Robert
earns a good salary (keeping in mind that all thresholds are based on gross wage and not the
"realistic" net wage) we have very little left over at the end of the week after mortgage, bills, food,
petrol etc. The costs involved in raising a child with a disability are enormous and ongoing and this
is something that really should be addressed individually, each step of the way.

Thank you for taking my views into consideration as part of the Committee's Inquiry. I look
forward to reviewing any recommendations you make to improve life for carers in Australia.

Yours sincerely

Megan, Rob, Ben and Lachlan 




